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Beyond the PCOC 

In the second of our Boating Series, you are 

introduced to the art of navigation, anchoring, 

ropes, lines, knots and more.   This course also 

has a number of optional topics that will be taught depending 

on your interests; these include towing, trailering and a check 

list for lay up and launch. 

Suggested Prerequisite:  Pleasure Craft Operator Card (PCOC) 

5 weeks one evening per week 

LOCATION:  MACASSA BAY YACHT CLUB 

80 Harbour Front Drive, Hamilton 

STARTING DATE:  THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2018 

TIME:  7:00 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M. 

 

TUITION FEE:  $120.00 

 

CONTACT:  ROGER PIMM (before October 25
th

) 
 

Rogerpimm70@gmail.com 

OR 

REGISTER ON LINE AT BOATINGCOURSES.CA/CITIES/HAMILTON 



Proposed winter courses for 2019 

 

Beyond Boating Basics  (Beyond the PCOC) 

January 10, 2019 to February 7, 2019 

 

Introduction to Marine Navigation   

March 7, 2019 to April 4, 2019 

 

Maritime Radio Course 

April 18, 2019 and April 25, 2019 
 

 

Please, encourage your family and friends to 

upgrade their boating knowledge.  

  

   

CPS is moving into on-line courses to: allow people not near a squadron, whose 

schedules conflict with in class courses, whose squadron does not offer the 

class, shift workers, younger generation used to on-line, etc., to take our courses. 

Eventually all of our courses will be on line. These courses will be offered on a 

learning management system called Moodle, or using Citrix Go to meeting 

webinar technology. Courses will be available on-line for registered students 

24/7.  Moodle has been used Worldwide by Universities, Colleges, Corporations 

for quite a few years. Most Universities have been offering on-line courses for at 

least 25 years. These courses will not replace traditional in-class instruction. In 

fact, in class instructors will be able to use the on-line material in classes. For 

example, there may be videos in the on-line class that are not with the regular 

material. 

If you would be interested in tutoring an online course please 

contact Roger Pimm, rogerpimm70@gmail.com. 



 

 

It would be nice to keep publishing the Dry Rot as many times a year as 

possible, but, to make it interesting, a supply of articles to include in 

each publication would be great.  If you had a boating adventure this 

past summer maybe you could write a short article and send it to me.  

ronwarby@sourcecable.net  

  

  

 

REGALIA SALES  

Christmas is coming sooner than you think.   

        

                  Do you need a new CPS flag?  

  

   

Contact Marney Warby @ 905-389-5719  

 

 

 

 

Did you know that Power Boat Television is aired on Global at 11 a.m. 

on Saturday morning? 
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